SAINT JOSEPH HIGH SCHOOL

BROTHERS OF THE SACRED HEART
145 Plainfield Avenue ® Metuchen, NJ 08840-1099

P. 732-549-7600 ¢ F. 732-549-0664

www.stjoes.org

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Welcome to Saint Joseph High School. If your son has a medical condition that you would
like shared with his teachers, then please send in a letter as soon as possible. Also, please
sign below for authorization.

If you have any questions, then feel free to contact the Health Office at 732-549-7600
extension 224. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. May you and your
family have an enjoyable summer!

Saint Joseph High School
School Nurses

Student’s Name:

(Parent/Guardian Signature) (Date)




